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Dear all,

 

I hope you are well. I am emailing to inform you that unfortunately our project was not
approved. Unfortunately, our score was not high enough.

 

However, we are considering working on the application and re-submitting from another partner
country in the next application round. Could you please let me know if you are interested in
resubmitting?

 

All the best,

Elly Anastasiades


